
Are You With Me

Inhabited

If you hear my voice no matter where you are if you're 
walking down the street, or your driving in your car, 
if you're watching from the crowd now, if you're 
runnin' through the park, 

listen up listen up listen up everybody here we go here 
we go, machin' to the beat of a different drum, watch 
out watch out here we go. 

Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah, we're not givin' up and we're not backin' 
dowm,
Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah, we're not givin' up and we are machin' on 
marchin' on.

If ya hear the call rise up and take a stand, if you 
want to make a differnence that's where it all begins, 
we got to get together there's a line down in the sand.

listen up, listen up, listen up everybody here we go, 
here we go, machin' to the beat of a different drum 
watch out, watch out here we go,
We're marchin' to the beat of a different drum! watch 
out! watch out! here we go! 

Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah) we're not givin' up and we're not backin' 
dowm,
Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah, we're not givin' up and we are machin' on 
marchin' on.

We're not givin' up oh we're not givin' in 'cause we're 
all gonna stick together, we're not backin' down 'cause 

we're turning it around, gonna tell it, gonna make a 
difference, we're gonna make a stand and that's where 
it all begins listen up listen up everybody.

Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah, we're not givin' up and we're not backin' 
dowm,
Are you with me? say yeah (yeah) are you with me? say 
yeah (yeah, we're not givin' up and we are machin' on 
marchin' on.

gonna make a stand 'cause that's where it all begins 
listen up listen up everybody, listen up everybody.
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